

The Range Management Advisory Committee (RMAC) is seeking input from landowners, managers, and grazers on the use of prescribed grazing in California. Our goal is to increase the pace and scale of prescribed grazing to support a variety of natural resource objectives. Your input is valuable to RMAC. Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Stephanie Larson at slarson@ucdavis.edu.

PLEA	SE CONTINUE WITH THE SURVEY
Demo	ographics (check all that apply)
	Agency
	Grazer
	Public Landowner / Manager
	Private Landowner / Manager
	Educator
	Planner
	Other
Are y	ou or do you represent one of these?
	Actual or Potential USER of Prescribed Grazing
	Actual or Potential PROVIDER of Prescribed Grazing
	A traditional livestock producer
	Other (enter answer)
Do yo	ou consult with local fire professionals when planning Prescribed Grazing for
fuels	reduction?
	Always
	Always Sometimes

□ Nev	ver ner (enter answer)	
Have you combined Prescribed Grazing with other tools such as Prescribed Fire or Mechanical treatments for managing fuels?		
☐ Yes☐ No☐ NA		
What recommendations do you have to increase the pace and scale of Prescribed Grazing at local or regional levels?		
Are there particular circumstances that might require special considerations for Prescribed Grazing to be accomplished successfully? What might you recommend to Users/Providers to consider?		
What do you see as the main obstacles to implementing Prescribed Grazing for vegetation management in your experience? List up to 3 obstacles.		
What else would you like to tell the Range Management Advisory Committee (RMAC) about expanding the use of Prescribed Grazing?		
If you want to be added to the RMAC Prescribed Grazing mailing list, please provide your name and email address. Thank you!		